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Mr. Rich Fabina

Applications Processing Branch
Equipment Authorization Division
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD

21046

November 3, 1998

Re: FCC Reference Number 4351
FCCID: ISEIFT

Dear Mr. Fabina:

Item 2 of your letter dated October 29, 1998 indicated that the Limitation of Liability
statements in the Instantel Infant Tag instructions (user's manual) contain unacceptable
references to use of the Infant Tag for asset management. The appearance of these
references was an error.

The Instantel Infant Tag will not be marketed for use in locating assets or assistance in
the prevention of the loss of assets. The attached set of Infant Tag Instructions (user's
manual) contains amended Limitation of Liability statements, deleting these proposed
uses.

Sincerely,
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Jennifer McKenzie
(Engineering Manager)

cc. Mr. Rob McCulloch (Engineer)
Encl.

Instantel Inc., 362 Terry Fox Drive, Kanata, Ontario, Canada K2K 2P5 Tel: (613) 592-4642 1-800-267-9111 Fax: (613) 592-4296



